
 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
THE INTENT OF THIS NOTICE IS TO INFORM LOCAL RESIDENTS, BUSINESS OWNERS AND EMERGENCY 

SERVICES THAT SOUTH STATE INC. (SSI) WILL CLOSE HAMMONTON ROAD (CR 542) ON JULY 8, 2024 

FROM THE INTERSECTION OF LOVELAND LANE AND LEEKTOWN ROAD FOR THE REPLACEMENT OF 

COUNTY BRIDGE H8.31 ON CR 542.  A DETOUR WILL BE IMPLEMENTED TO PROVIDE ACCESS TO 

LOCAL RESIDENTS/BUSINESSES.  THE DETOUR WILL BE IN PLACE FOR APPROXIMATELY 1 YEAR UNTIL 

CONSTRUCTION IS COMPLETE.    

 

WE ASK THAT ALL TRAVELERS UTILIZING THE DETOUR AND ACCESSING RESIDENCES/BUSINESSES IN 

CLOSE PROXIMITY TO THE WORK SITE BE EXTRA CAUTIOUS FOR THE SAFETY OF WORKERS AND THE 

PUBLIC.   

 

WE APOLOGIZE FOR THE INCONVENIENCE.  WE GREATLY APPRECIATE YOUR PATIENCE AND 

COOPERATION DURING THIS TIME.  IF THERE ARE ANY QUESTIONS OR CONCERNS PLEASE CONTACT 

BURLINGTON COUNTY PLANNING AND ENGINEERING. 

 

 

THANK YOU 

SOUTH STATE, INC. 

PROJECT MANAGEMENT 

 


